
August 21, 2007

Highway 40 bridge repair north of Grande Cache will
continue into September
Grande Cache... 
Surface repairs on the Highway 40 bridge over the Smoky River north of Grande Cache, originally
scheduled for completion Aug. 21, will continue until Sept. 14, weather permitting. Traffic has been
reduced to one lane and the speed limit has been reduced to 50 km/h. Motorists are asked to use caution
in the area and obey all signs and flag persons. Load restrictions have not changed.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:

Randy Morden
Bridge Technologist
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
Phone: (780) 618-4379
Cell: (780) 618-9784 

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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